

City of Auburn, Maine

Public Services www.auburnmaine.gov | 296 Gracelawn Road Auburn, Maine 04210 207.333.6601

TO: Auburn Residents FROM: Auburn Public Services

RE: Free disposal of residential materials (no commercial materials

accepted) for Auburn residents

DATE: May 19, 2017

Below, you'll find a list of residential materials that Auburn Public Services accepts (for FREE) for disposal from Auburn Residents. Residential material can be dropped off at the Public Services Garage located at 296 Gracelawn Road in Auburn, Monday thru Friday from 7:00am to 4:00pm. All residents must check in at the Public Services' office before leaving items for disposal.

Electronic Waste:

- Monitors
- > Televisions
- Speakers
- Desktop Copiers/Printers, Scanners, Fax Machines, etc.
- CPU's and *Laptops
- UPS's (Battery-Backup Systems)
- > Other Computer Peripherals (Keyboards, Mice, etc.)
- DVD's and VCR's

Brush:

- ➤ PS will accept brush as long as it's small enough to go thru a chipper (approx. 12" and under)
- > PS will not accept stumps or leaves

Other:

> Florescent Bulbs, Thermostats, Mercury Thermometers

^{*}Please make sure you've removed all sensitive material from your hard drive before disposal.